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October
*inth
1922.

Charles 0. Veinot, Esq., 
P. 0. Box 656,
Yarmouth, *r.S.

Bear Sir:-
In further reference to your letter 

of September 25th in regard to separation allowance, 
I have received a reply from the Department at 
Ottawa stating that your case has been very care­
fully considered and that you are not entitled to 
separation allowance.

In December 1921, your case was 
taken up through the ivlinister of Justice and a 
great number of letters have been received and 
written in connection therewith.

I am very sorry but I am afraid 
there is nothing 'urther I can do.

Yours faithfully,


